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   Brompton and Sawdon Community Primary School 

   Cayley Lane, Brompton by Sawdon, Scarborough, YO13 9DL    

   T: 01723 859359  

   www.bromptonsawdonschool.co.uk     

   admin@bromptonsawdon.n-yorks.sch.uk 

   Headteacher:  Mr John Logue 

 
Dear Families and Friends, 

I will start this week by congratulating all the children who represented 

the school in the cross country events this week. They really did make 

everyone proud with their endurance and determination. A wonderful 

performance by everyone – well done. 

  
All of the school clubs started this week and have been very well 

supported, it is great to offer so many different activities after school. 

 

For parents of children in Years 5 and 6, I know it seems a long way off 

but the secondary school open evening season is upcoming, this will 

allow you to make an informed choice about your choice of secondary 

school before filling in the application. 

 

The dates I have to hand are Scalby and St Augustines on 20th 

September, Pindar 27th Sept, Ryedale 25th September to 3rd October and 

Lady Lumley’s on October 3rd. 

 

Can I also remind parents to check their child’s hair on a regular basis, 

not only will it help prevent your child from suffering with headlice, it will 

prevent the spread to others in school. Thank you. 

Have a good weekend! 

John Logue - Headteacher 
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Next Week 

Monday 17 September 

3.30 – 4.30 Gardening Club (Class 

2&3) 

Tuesday 18 September 

Forest School – Class 1 & 2 

3.30 – 4.30 Talent Club 

Wednesday 19 September 

3.30 – 4.30 Film Club 

3.30 – 4.15 Seedlings Garden 

Club for Class 1 only 

Thursday 20 September 

PE -  all classes 

3.30 – 4.30 Art Club 

4.00 – 5.00 Golf Club 

Friday 21 September 

3.30 – 4.30 Sports Club (at 

Brompton Hall or Village Hall if 

wet.)  
 

Future Dates 
 

Friday 26 October 3.30pm  Break Up 

for Half Term Holiday 
 

Tuesday 6 November   
Back to School 

 

 

 



   

  Page 2 of 2 

   
 

 

 
  

 
 
 
Letters home 
 
Your child will have brought home an envelope this week which includes forms for 
updating contact details, home to school agreements and applications for free school 
meals. If you can complete the necessary information and send the forms back to school 
promptly we would be very grateful. Thankyou to all of those who have managed to return 
them this week. Any problems please contact the School Office and we are more than 
happy to help with any questions you may have. 
 
 
 
Milk and Dinner Money 
 
For those children who have milk and/or school dinners please ensure that your account is updated regularly to 
ensure that payments do not fall into arrears. New starters will have received a letter with Parentpay activation 
codes so that accounts can be set up for any payments and consents required for trips, meals etc. 
 
 

 
Upcoming Events … 
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